
 

 
March Newsletter 
 

Hurricane Intermediate 
1325 S. 700 W. Hurricane, UT 

Website: his.washk12.org   T: 435-635-8931 

Check out our Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/HISJaguars/ 

 

Hello Jaguars, 

 We made it to the 3rd and final trimester of the 2018-2019 school 
year, and we did it together! We are so thankful for our awesome 
teachers as they continue to work to meet the needs of their 
students. Please continue to support them, and say “thank you” 
every chance you get; they work so hard! 
 
Attendance in this last trimester is particularly important as we 
teach our students to stay committed to their education. Your 
child is forming educational, and learning habits that will continue 
to help support them throughout their lives.  
 
We say “thank you” to students through our monthly Reward 
Zone. Students will be acknowledged for the foundational skills 
they are building. As a reminder, these skills include being on time 
for school, and for every class period. We also want students to 
complete, and turn-in every assignment; those points add up and 
their grades reflect the hard work they are doing. Last but not 
least, “thank you” to all the parents and caregivers that continue 
to teach your student(s) these life-long skills.  
 
Spring Break is upon us, and we hope everyone can be safe and 
respectful. Most importantly, HAVE FUN!  
 
 
-Mrs. McMullin                                  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

March 5 

SUPAF Band 

 March 6 

SUPAF Orchestra 

 March 11 - 15 

Spring Break - NO 
SCHOOL 

March 19 

7th Grade Registration 

 March 21 

 East Zion String Festival 

 March 25 

 PLC Day - Dismiss         

 @11:45am 
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              Daylight Saving Time  

Sunday, March 
10th 



 

 

 

 
 

Mrs. Brooks will be holding Choir 

Auditions for NEXT YEAR’s 8th 

graders. 

WHEN: March 25, 26, 27 

*Sign-ups will be posted outside of 

Mrs. Brooks’ classroom

 

Female choir 

auditions 



  



 

 

Immunization Clinic 
For students goin g into 7th grade 

OR any school-aged children needing vaccinations 

Hurricane Intermediate 
Tuesday, April 9th (7:00-8:00 am) 

 
 

NO CHARGE with proof of following insurances: • CHIP  • DMBA • Medicaid  • PEHP  
   • SelectHealth   • Tall Tree   • United Healthcare*  • Aetna First Health**    

OR  
Cost: $20.50/shot if uninsured or American Indian/Alaskan Native 

 

You will need to send/bring: 
 Payment or (copy of) insurance card 
 Child’s immunization record 
 Completed and signed health department intake form (attached, or visit swuhealth.org) 
 Parent/guardian does NOT have to be present if above items are sent with child 

 

   

         

   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

* If your insurance is not listed, contact your healthcare provider for immunizations 
** Must be Aetna First Health not on the Utah Connected Network 

 
 

Your student 

needs these shots 

before entering 

7th grade 

 1 Meningococcal 

 1 Tdap booster 

(Tetanus/Diphtheria/Pertussis) 

 2nd Varicella (Chickenpox, unless 

history of disease 



 

 

Clinica de Vacunación 
 Para estudiantes que van a empezar el grado 7 
O niños que van a la escuela y necesitan vacunas 

Escuela Intermedia de Hurricane 
Martes, 9 de Abril (7:00-8:00 am) 

 
 

No costo con las siguientes aseguranzas :  • CHIP  • DMBA  • Medicaid  • PEHP   
• SelectHealth   • Tall Tree   • United Healthcare*   • Aetna First Health**    

  
Costo: $20.50/por vacuna si tiene aseguranza pero no cubre vacunas o es Nativo Americano/ 
Nativo de Alaska 

 

Usted tiene que mandar o traer: 
  

• Pago o tarjeta de Aseguranza 
• Record de vacunas 
• La forma del Departamento de Salud completamente llena (visite nuestra pagina 

de web swuhealth.org) 
 

   
 
 
 
         
 
 

 
 

* Si su aseguranza no esta en la lista, contacte a su proveedor por vacunas 
** Debe ser Aetna First Health no en la red conectada de Utah 

Su estudiante 

necesita estas 

vacunas antes de 

entrar al grado 7 

 1 Meningococo 

 1 Tdap refuerzo (Tetano/Difteria/Tos 

ferina 

 2da Varicela, a menos que haiga tenido 

la enfermendad 



 

Helpful Information/Reminders 

 ATTENDANCE-If your child will not be at school please call 635-8931 or 

email karina.goodwin@washk12.org If you are checking your student out of 

school, you will need to come in to the office and sign them out. You must 

have ID in order to check out a student. We will not release students to 

anyone who is not on your contact list. 

 ATTENDANCE-District policy allows us to excuse absences/tardies that are 

within 7 days. 

 REMINDER- Yearbook prices go up on April 1st. They are currently $19, and 

are going quickly!  

 DRESS CODE- According to the WCSD policy and the student handbook, 

(see our website for links to these documents)we would like emphasize the 

following dress code reminders: 
 

 Attire and grooming of all students should be neat, clean, and safe. 
 Students have the responsibility to avoid apparel that causes a distraction or disruption, 

interrupting school decorum and adversely affecting the educational process. Students 

must also avoid apparel that is offensive, represents a risk, or threatens student safety… 

 Hats, hoodies, beanies, sunglasses, etc. are not to be worn in the buildings during 

regular school hours.  

 Clothes that are mutilated (distressed), 4" above knee or immodest are not appropriate 

school wear. Any apparel revealing a bare midriff, (including when raising arms), bare 

shoulders, low neck line, or cut low under the arms, is not permissible. Tank tops, 

without a covering garment or t-shirt underneath, are not permissible. Sleeveless shirts 

must be at least 3 inches wide at the cap and cover from neck to outside of shoulder. 

Undergarments should not be visible.  

 Dress, short, and skirt lengths must be modest and not revealing. They can be no shorter 

than 4” from the top of the knee cap in a standing position. 


